
COMPUTER LAW SECTION ANNUAL REPORT 
 

The Computer Law Section held its Spring Networking Luncheon at the Hard Rock Café 
in Detroit on May 19.  In addition to socializing and networking, we enjoyed a 
presentation on the CAN SPAM Act.  The Section has 4-6 Council meetings throughout 
the year, usually held in conjunction with a presentation on topics of interest to computer 
lawyers.  We have ongoing Committee projects, such as a study of the Lexmark case, and 
Digital Copyright Millenium Act implications, being conducted by our Proprietary Rights 
Committee.  Other committee activity covers the Edward F. Langs Writing Award, the 
Computer Law Theme issue of the Bar Journal, our bi-monthly Newsletter, Membership, 
and, currently,  a Survey of our members. We plan to have our annual meeting along with 
a golf outing on September 30.   


